RALLY OUTSIDE HUNTER COLLEGE

HUNTER CHAPTER OF PSC-CUNY

The Hunter/CUNY administrations callously disregard workers' lives and well-being by laying off College Assistants, adjuncts, cafeteria and other workers, while cutting hours for others. CUNY-wide, thousands of adjuncts were laid off at the end of last semester — weeks into the fall, the administration is hiding the total number of jobs lost.



Class sizes are increased and more work is pushed onto us all. They also continue to deny us budget transparency, so we have no idea where the money's going and why they claim these cuts are "necessary." (And what's happened to the CARES Act \$?) All this hits students, faculty and staff — we need to unite to oppose the cuts and layoffs! And we stand in solidarity with colleagues and students at Hunter College Campus Schools who are demanding: No return unless safe return — independent inspection now!

MORE INFO: HUNTERCHAPTERPSCCUNY@GMAIL.COM

COME TO OUR NEXT HUNTER CHAPTER MEETING: SEPTEMBER 30, 2020